
May 11, 2020

In consideration of the physical distancing requirements due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the 
Parkersburg Amateur Radio Klub met on the N8NBL repeater (146.97) for the May meeting.

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by president Jerry  KA8NJW.
Checkins were made by 17 operators.

Minutes of the April meeting were read by John W8IDW - approved as read.

Treasurers report was delivered by Jane N8MOW. 

No 50-50 drawing was conducted. 

     
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  

ARRL issued a letter regarding alternative operations for 2020 field day.  Status of Ft Boreman 
availability needs to be checked – Jerry to contact Wood Co Commission as to park status.  
Operations could possibly be held and adhere to physical distancing.

No additional information regarding portable rest room for the Field Day operation was obtained 
pending a decision argarding FD operations. 

The tabled issue of KLUB T-shirts was continued.  

NEW BUSINESS: 

Jerry KA8NJW registered 2020 Volcano Days special event operations in QST for Saturday 9/26 from 
10am to 6pm on 20/40 meters.

Blaine WA8IOE suggested a future Klub meeting could be held as a picnic.  Food brought by 
members was questioned depending on progress of Covid-19.

Meetings held via web conferencing apps such as Zoom was suggested by Earl KB8HRG.  Meetings 
would likely be limited to officers.

No Field Day planning meeting has been scheduled.

MISC: 
None

The motion was made by Earl KB8HRG and second by Curt K8UC to adjourn the meeting at 6:58 pm.

Minutes by John W8IDW, secretary
List of attendees recorded


